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A message from Mrs Foxton 

Good afternoon and welcome to 
this week’s newsletter. Today marks 
the close of the second week of the 
national lock down - time is flying! 
As always, everyone has been very 
busy learning over the past week. 
Children in school and at home 
have been working hard to improve 
their skills and learn new 
knowledge. 

Online learning and video editing is new to all schools at 
the moment - I would like to thank my staff team for 
demonstrating a super growth mindset and overcoming 
the various hurdles that the previous weeks have pre-
sented. We are always keen to gain your views on the 
provision that we are offering so we can improve. We 
were pleased to receive so many positive comments 
around the package we have provided to date. We were 
also appreciative of your ideas for areas for improve-
ment. The first area of improvement that we have imple-
mented is the use of the seesaw app. Please do logon 
and send through what your child has been up to at 
home. As always, if you have any difficulties, concerns or 
queries please do contact the school office or your 
child’s class teacher who will be more than happy to 
help and support.  

Wishing you all a wonderful and peaceful weekend – 

let’s hope we get a little snow to enjoy.  

Website of concern 

We have been advised by our liai-

son officer at the Humberside Po-

lice to make our parents aware of 

a site called omegle.com which 

has caused them serious safe-

guarding concerns. 

It is easy access and the opening page advertises ‘talk to 

strangers’. The site works with just text or videos and 

appears to be anonymous, allowing unsuitable content 

to be viewed by anyone who can access it. If you have 

any concerns or questions, please let us know. Our des-

ignated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Kelly Foxton.  

Award Winners 

Unfortunately internet connectivity  meant we were una-

ble to hold our Awards Assembly this week. We have post-

poned until Monday. 

Whole School PE competition 

For the remaining 3 weeks of this half term, we will be 
running a whole school PE competition in the style of a 
fitness camp. Your class teacher will send a link for the 
instruction video and a link for the fitness camp video. 
All entries will need to be add onto Seesaw. We hope 
you enjoy it and good luck!  

 

 

 

You will have all received an email from Mrs Foxton on 

Thursday regarding the new Seesaw App being used to 

support feedback to the school on children's work. This is 

an excellent way of motivating your child to share the 

work they are completing with their class teacher. The 

app was design with children in mind, so hopefully they 

should be able to add and post examples of their work 

independently. Class teachers have already received a 

number of submissions and look forward to receiving and 

commenting on lots more. As always thank you for your 

support. 

http://www.melbourneprimary.org.uk
mailto:admin@mcps.org.uk


Menu B-  18th January 

 
MONDAY: 

  

Chicken 

Tomato Pasta 

Sweetcorn/Green beans 

Chocolate Crackle 

Fresh fruit 

Yoghurt 

TUESDAY: 

  

Burgers in a bun 

Chips 

Beans/Peas 

Jelly & Ice-cream 

Fresh fruit 

Yoghurt 

WEDNESDAY: Ham 

Gravy 

Yorkshire Pudding 

Roast Potatoes 

Carrots/Broccoli  

Melting Moment 

Fresh fruit 

Yoghurt 

  

THURSDAY: 

  

Meatballs & Pasta 

Sweetcorn/Mixed Veg 

Crusty Bread 

Muffin 

Fresh Fruit 

Yoghurt 

FRIDAY: 

  

Fish 

Chips 

Beans/Peas 

Shortcake & Custard 

Fresh Fruit 

Yoghurt 

Home Learning 

If you have any specific technical difficulties with the MyLearning links, videos or access, please email ITSup-

port@Woldgate.net  with your child’s full name. Hopefully the team there can then investigate . Thank you. 



WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO THIS WEEK? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


